HSA: Change in Business Registration Certificate 
On 01 Jun 2017, Hestia Joint Stock Company announced the 5th change in Business Registration Certificate on 31 May 2017 as follows:
Changed information is as follows:

- Headquarter address: 14th floor, No.01 Thai Ha, Trung Liet Ward, Dong Da District, Hanoi City

- Tel: 043 537 9671

- Legal representative’s position: General Director 

- Founding shareholder’s share: Common share, free transfer

Reasons for the change

- Changing Headquarter address and telephone because of changing the office

- Changing type of share of the founding shareholder because the limit expired

Effective date: 31 May 2017

